
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
DATE: November 29, 2016 
 
TO:  Potential Bidders 
   
FROM: Jason J. Ghidotti, PE 
  FTN Associates, Ltd. 
 
SUBJECT: Conway Scrap Remediation Project, Bid Addendum No. 2 

FTN No. 04240-1233-001 
 
 
Below is a summary of questions/comments and other revisions to the Contract Documents. 
 
1) There appears to be a discrepancy between the site plan on Figure 3.2 of the [Clean Up Plan 

included in the] specifications and sheets 1 and 2 of 3 in the [Bid Drawings] regarding the 
excavation depth and number of 30’ grids that are to be excavated.  Figure 3.2 shows 15 
grids with the 1’, 2’ and 4’ cuts.  Sheets 1 and 2 show 12 grids with 2’ and 6’ cuts.  Please 
clarify.   

Please bid based upon the excavation requirements provided in the Bid Drawings as it is 
more current than the Clean Up Plan attached to the Specifications. 

2) Is there a form for providing Bidder qualifications?   

There is not a form for Bidder qualifications.  Please submit qualifications in your own 
format per the instructions in Section 00100 of the bid specs, Paragraph 3.1.  

If you require further assistance, please contact Jason Ghidotti, PE (jjg@ftn-assoc.com) or Mark 
Koch (msk@ftn-assoc.com) via email or at 501-225-7779. 
 
JJG/jjg 
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